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Non-Public Minutes-2
Selectboard
Monday, August 21, 2017

Selectboard members present: John Carr, Brendan Denehy, Tom Humphreys,
Valerie Ogden and Eddie Arnold along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Melendy Pond Studv Committee Open Seat

Tad said he received word today that a member of the Melendy Pond Evaluation
Committee had to resign. Looking back at the list of original interested parties included
Peter Cook, Tom Solon and Rich Cochran. “Eddie-said Tom Solon has already sat in on

a meeting.

Tom moved, seconded by Eddie, to appoint Tom Solon to fill the vacant seat on the
Melendy Pond Evaluation Committee; Voted Yes 5-0.

Minutes submitted by Sharon Sturtevant.
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